
 

 

May 1, 2020 

 

 

Governor Mike DeWine 

77 S. High Street 

30th Floor 

Columbus, OH 43215 

 

 

 

Dear Governor,  

 

Enclosed please find the forms of 462 State of Ohio employees represented the Ohio Civil 

Service Employees Association (OCSEA)/American Federation of State, County and Municipal 

Employees (AFSCME) Local 11, SEIU District 1199, Ohio Education Association, etc. who 

wish to resign from and cease paying dues to their unions. 

 

Each of the enclosed forms constitutes an employee’s attempt to exercise his or her constitutional 

right, pursuant to the U.S. Supreme Court’s decision in Janus v. AFSCME (2018), to refrain from 

financially supporting a labor union. Accordingly, each of these forms has been delivered to their 

rightful union president. 

 

As of the date of this letter, however, all unions have failed to process any of the enclosed dues 

cancellation requests. 

 

I have forwarded a letter, see enclosed, to various administrators at the Ohio Department of 

Administrative Services and wanted to make sure Governor DeWine is aware of this action.  

 

Please feel free to contact my office at any time if you have any questions. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

 

Lindsey Queen 

State Director 

Freedom Foundation  

614-381-8765 


